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A. Letter dated October 11, 2016 from MCWRA to Nancy Isakson, President - Salinas Valley Water Coalition
Re:  SVWC Letter Dated September 29, 2016

B. Letter dated September 29, 2016 from Nancy Isakson, President - Salinas Valley Water Coalition
Re:  Agenda Item # 6 (Reservoir Operations Committee Meeting Agenda:  September 29, 2016)

C. Letter dated September 27, 2016 from James W. Fletcher, Division President - UCP Soledad, LLC
Re:  Miravale/Summerfield - Bryant Canyon Channel - Soledad, CA

D. Letter dated September 22, 2016 from Jesse J. Avila, Deputy County Counsel for Charles J. McKee, County
Counsel - County of Monterey
Re:  The Otter Project - 60-Day Notice of Intent to Sue for Endangered Species Act & Clean Water Act
Violations in Relation to the Salinas Valley Water Project, Our File No. A16-02094

E. Letter Dated September 21, 2016 from Keith Van Der Maaten, General Manager - Marina Coast Water
District
Re:  Groundwater Sustainability Agency
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